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Public Service Announcement 

Date:  Dec. 31, 2024 
To:  All Media 
From:  Martha McCinnes, Director, North Central Public Health District 
Subject: NCPHD Closed New Year’s Day 
 
North Central Public Health District will be closed New Year’s 
Day, Wednesday, Jan. 1. We will reopen Thursday, Jan. 2, for our 
regular business hours, of 8:30 a.m. to noon and 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
The NCPHD family wishes you and your family a healthy and safe 
holiday celebration. 
 
The holiday season is also respiratory illness season, and we 
encourage vaccination against flu, COVID-19 and RSV. Book 
vaccine appointments with us, at your doctor’s office, or at a local 
pharmacy.  
 
Also, the holidays are a difficult time for many people. If you are 
having a difficult time, help is a phone call away through the free 
24-hour support line, 988.  
 
For more information, please contact North Central Public Health District at (541) 506-2600, visit us on the 
web at www.ncphd.org or find us on Facebook.) 
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